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To Our Patients: 

 

Should you choose to schedule Cosmetic Surgery we must inform you that the physicians 

in this practice have ownership interest in the following health care facility: 

Montgomery Surgery Center 

You are free to utilize any health care facility or provider of your choice, subject to any 

restrictions which may exist under your health insurance coverage.  

By signing below, you acknowledge that you have been informed of your physician’s 

ownership interest in the above named facility.  If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding this information, please bring them directly to the attention of your physician or 

our office manager. 

 

______________________________________    ________________ 

Patient or Guardian Signature     Date 
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